
Get the real facts at www.opseu.org/lbed

Don’t believe everything you read.

As we head into bargaining, you can expect to receive communications from the 
employer that try to bend the facts to fit the story they want to tell.

Don’t be fooled.

Once the team is at the table, we’ll use these fact sheets to keep you updated on the 
real story, not the employer’s spin.

Hear something from your employer that doesn’t sound right? Send it to us 
at: LBEDbargaining@opseu.org. We’ll make sure to get the real story out to all 
members.

Remember –the employer wants to stir up confusion and divide 
members against each other. So don’t let them. They know, as we 
know, that we’re strongest when we’re united.
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